Acceptance Letters Delivered
VFTH
8/11/16
For some lucky students, getting accepted into WKU means much more than getting a letter in the mail. 

Amy Bingham takes us on some surprise visits to members of the class of 2021 in this week’s View from the Hill. 

For the second year in a row, a whole entourage from WKU has hand delivered acceptance letters to some of the very first students who apply to the university.  The special delivery is one the students won’t soon forget. 

John-Mark Francis \Asst. Dir. of Admissions-Recruitment
Koji Barnaby \ Senior, BGHS
Keeli Sims\ Senior\WCHS


 “There are certainly a lot of things that set WKU apart from the 4,000 other institutions across the country.”
 “One of those things is certainly Dr. Ransdell.”
On August first, WKU began accepting applications for the class of 2021.
 “We wanted to do something special for those very first students who applied.”
That something special is a traveling pep rally to the student’s front door-often unbeknownst to them. 
 “That was interesting, I wasn’t expecting that.  What did you think?  It was exciting.”
 “We talk a lot about WKU spirit around here and you don’t get a better example of that than by having Big Red, President Ransdell and cheerleaders knock on your door and personally deliver acceptance letters.”
This year’s two hour bus tour went all over Warren County delivering letters to students from each of the four high schools. 
 “It’s a lot of fun for everyone.  Our staff gets excited, the students are excited, the parents are excited.”
 “I always wanted to go to Western and to have them come to my house and give me the acceptance letter, it’s the best feeling. “
It sure beats a letter in the mail and it’s another example of President Ransdell’s strong desire to connect with students. 
 “ You’d be pretty hard pressed to find a University President willing to clear his calendar to go and personally admit students to the freshman class.  A testament to his passion and desire to see students succeed here.”

[bookmark: _GoBack]While the class of 2021 is just getting started on their senior year of high school, WKU is gearing up for this Fall semester.  
Freshmen begin moving in on Saturday for the start of Master Plan on Sunday.  Classes begin August 22nd. 
With this week’s View from the Hill, I’m Amy Bingham.
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